
Dawn and I have said numerous times throughout our journey “We’ve been 

guided home to PEI from far beyond this world”. Coming home 2 years ago 

was an absolute blessing and buying community care nursing homes has 

been one of the most rewarding experiences of our lives.  

It is an absolute honour to care for our most vulnerable fellow Islanders on a 

day to day basis. When it was time for renovations on a couple of our homes 

we reached out to CBDC Central PEI and right away were welcomed with open 

arms and respect and understanding for what we were undertaking and why.  

The compassion for what we were doing was appreciated from the first phone call; professionalism, 

courtesy and direction was always at the table. With our partnership, we have taken these homes to the 

next level for all these beautiful souls we care for, who deserve it so much. It has been an absolute 

pleasure! Thank you CBDC Central PEI - together we are changing lives.  

The Piccott family has proudly been in business in PEI 

since 1985. Respect, loyalty and trust has always been at 

the forefront of their day-to-day business, so when the 

opportunity arose to become community care providers, 

they were very excited.  

The love and compassion that comes with each and every 

day in this special industry is one of the most rewarding 

experiences of their lives. They thrive each day as a team 

to bring the absolute best care to each and every one of 

their residents at all of their facilities.  

Perfection is the only standard they accept for every department of PiccottCare from meals and activities 

to social and community life – they thrive to bring the best to all of their homes everyday. 

Dawn and Steve Piccott started buying PEI Long Term Care facilities with the focus to provide the best 

quality of life to our senior population. To date, they have purchased: Bayview Lodge in Souris (was the 

original Souris Hospital), Emerson Lodge in Charlottetown, WoodLand Home in Souris and the latest 

purchase was Villa Marguerite in North Rustico. This gives them a total of 87 community care rooms in 

their 4 newly renovated facilities. 

“We are so proud to be home and look forward to the future as PiccottCare continues to flourish!” - Dawn 

& Steve Piccott Owners, PiccottCare 

 


